
IJB24. HSCP Partnership Funding: Progress Report 
 

The Integration Joint Board considered the report by the Partnership 
Funding Co-ordinator which provided an update to the Integration Joint 
Board on the progress made on the Partnership Funding Investment Plan 
2021-2024, approved by the Integration Joint Board in June 2021.  
 
The current Partnership Funding Investment Plan was due to end on 31 
March 2024. The report also provided an overview on the review process 
throughout 2023/2024 to support the implementation of a new Investment 
Plan by 1 April 2024. 
 
Information was also provided about the Suicide Prevention Fund, including 
approval from Senior Leadership Team (SLT) to close the fund as a 
Challenge Fund. The remaining budget would be used for targeted 
commissioning relating to suicide prevention. 
 
The Partnership Funding Co-ordinator provided an overview of the report 
and highlighted the single investment plan and commissioning groups as 
vital to ensuring funds would meet local need.  
 
Decision 

 
The Integration Joint Board:- 
 
(1) approved the publication of the Partnership Funding Annual 

Report 2022/23; 
 
(2) noted the ongoing work to prepare a single Partnership Funding 

Investment Plan for 2024 – 2027, which would be presented to the 
Board for approval in April 2024, and  

 
(3) noted SLT approval in July 2023 to close the Falkirk Suicide 

Prevention Fund. 
 

 


